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Dr. K.R. Porter, M.B.E., M.R.C.P., 
South East Thames Health Authority, 
Randolph House, 
46/48 Wellesley Road, 
Croydon, 
CR9 3QA 

DEPT. OF HAEMATOLOGY 
LOUIS JENNER LABORATORIES, 
ST. THOMAS' HOSPITAL and 
MEDICAL SCHOOL 
LONDON, S.E.1 7EH. 
01-923 9292 
EM GRO-C 

22nd May 1974 

Dear Dr. Porter, 

You will know that in the financial year 1973/74 our 
( Board was allowed to claim a permissible addition to the 

revenue allocation up to a maximum of £10,000 for the pur-
chase of AHG Concentrate (Factor VIII) for emergency surgery 
in haemophiliacs (DHSS ref. 20/32 /BG12/16). We understand 
that in 1974/75 onwards it will be for the RHA to decide 
whether or not this development should be underwritten. You 
will also know that supplies of AHG Concentrate prepared 
within the Health Service are still not sufficient for all 
our needs, and that surgical requirements may impose a con-
siderable drain on resources needed for the treatment of 
other bleeding episodes in haemophiliacs. 

I am therefore writing to ask for further funds to be 
made available for the purchase of AHG Concentrate for haemo-
philic surgery until an adequate production of these materials 
is achieved within the Health Service. 

Yours sincerely, 
- - ---------------- -- - -

~% GRO-C 

M .D., F.R.C.P. 
Director, Haemophilia Centre 

c.c. Professor G. Wetherley-Mein, Dr. B. H. MacGibbon, 
Department of Haematology; K.C. Stead, Esq., Pharmacy; 
K.D. Morgan, Esq., Finance Department; St. Thomas' 
Hospital. 

Professor E.K. Blackburn, Chairman, Meeting of Haemophilia 
Centre Directors, Department of Haematology, Royal Infirmary, 
Sheffield, S6 3DA. 

Dr. W d'A. Ma ock, Blood Products Laboratory, The Lister 
Institute of Prevcn't._"e Medicine, Elstree, Herts, WD6 3AX 
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